
October 20th, 1928,

H. Paul Melenson., Esq,, 
President of Students' Council, 
McGill Union.

Dear Mr. Melanson:-
I bee to acknowledge your letter 

of October 15th addressed to Sir Arthur Currie with 
reference to the Conference of Imperial Students 
planned by the National Federation of Canadian University 
Students.

Sir Arthur has not yet returned to 
the University but I am quite sure he would wish the 
Studenta Council to hold the sum mentioned towards the 
expenses of the Conference in September 1929.

Toura faithfully.

Secretary to the Principal.


